
Week commencing – 29/4, 3/6, 1/7. 2024  

WEEK 3 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Main 
Course 

 
Honey and 

Coriander Pork Loin 
 

 
Jerk Chicken  

Rice and Peas 
 

 

Roast Turkey and 
Yorkies 

 

Pitta Pockets 
Lamb, Mint and Fata 

 
Fish fingers 

 (Gluten free option 
available) 

Vegetarian Main Course  
Roasted Vegetable 

Taco 
 
 

 
Jerk “Quorn”  
Rice and Peas 

 
 

 
Savoury Stuffed 

Peppers 
(v) 

 
Halloumi , Mint Feta, 

and Tomato 
 

 

Pasta Bake 
 

Vegan Dish of  
the Day 

Vegan Dish of  
the Day 

Vegan Dish of  
the Day 

Vegan Dish of  
the Day 

Vegan Dish of  
the Day 

Vegan Dish of  
the Day 

Accompaniments Garlic New Potatoes and 
Vegetables  

Naan Bread and Rice and 
selection of Vegetables 

Roast Potatoes and 
Vegetables  

Rice and Prawn Crackers 
and Vegetables 

Chips, Garden Peas and 
Baked Beans 

Homemade Soup (GF) 
Served with a Bread 

Roll(Gluten free option 
available) 

Homemade Soup (GF) 
(vegan) 

Served with a Bread 
Roll(Gluten free option 

available) 

Homemade Soup (GF) 
(vegan) 

Served with a Bread 
Roll(Gluten free option 

available) 

Homemade Soup (GF) 
(vegan) 

Served with a Bread 
Roll(Gluten free option 

available) 

Homemade Soup (GF) 
(vegan) 

Served with a Bread 
Roll(Gluten free option 

available) 

Homemade Soup (GF) 
(vegan) 

Served with a Bread 
Roll(Gluten free option 

available) 

Fresh Pasta Sauce  
Served with White or 

Wholemeal Pasta(Gluten 
free option available) 

Fresh Pasta Sauce (vegan) 
Served with White or 

Wholemeal Pasta(Gluten 
free option available) 

Fresh Pasta Sauce (vegan) 
Served with White or 

Wholemeal Pasta(Gluten 
free option available) 

Fresh Pasta Sauce (vegan) 
Served with White or 

Wholemeal Pasta(Gluten 
free option available) 

Fresh Pasta Sauce (vegan) 
Served with White or 

Wholemeal Pasta(Gluten 
free option available) 

Fresh Pasta Sauce (vegan) 
Served with White or 

Wholemeal Pasta(Gluten 
free option available) 

Baked Jacket Potatoes 
with Baked Beans, Tuna or 

Cheese Fillings(GF) 

Baked Jacket Potatoes 
with Baked Beans, Tuna or 

Cheese Fillings(GF) 

Baked Jacket Potatoes 
with Baked Beans, Tuna or 

Cheese Fillings(GF) 

Baked Jacket Potatoes 
with Baked Beans, Tuna or 

Cheese Fillings(GF) 

Baked Jacket Potatoes 
with Baked Beans, Tuna or 

Cheese Fillings(GF) 

Baked Jacket Potatoes 
with Baked Beans, Tuna or 

Cheese Fillings(GF) 

Salad Bar 
A selection of Salads 
Cheese and Proteins 

Salad Bar 
A selection of Salads 
Cheese and Proteins 

Salad Bar 
A selection of Salads 
Cheese and Proteins 

Salad Bar 
A selection of Salads 
Cheese and Proteins 

Salad Bar 
A selection of Salads 
Cheese and Proteins 

Salad Bar 
A selection of Salads 
Cheese and Proteins 

Freshly Prepared 
Sandwiches and 

Baguettes(Gluten free 
option available) 

Freshly Prepared 
Sandwiches and 
Baguettes(Gluten free 
option available) 

Freshly Prepared 
Sandwiches and 
Baguettes(Gluten free 
option available) 

Freshly Prepared 
Sandwiches and 
Baguettes(Gluten free 
option available) 

Freshly Prepared 
Sandwiches and 
Baguettes(Gluten free 
option available) 

Freshly Prepared 
Sandwiches and 
Baguettes(Gluten free 
option available) 

Something Sweet Something Sweet  Something Sweet Something Sweet Something Sweet Something Sweet 

 


